
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
As our world becomes increasingly interconnected, it is critical for our students to become more culturally 
aware and globally-minded.  To be able to experience the global classroom first-hand and see what they have 
been studying in their classes come to life is life-changing and gives them new perspectives not only of 
themselves but also the world around them.   
 
I’m pleased to announce that I am planning to take students and parents on an educational tour to Costa 
Rica during the summer of 2016.  We’re going to experience such amazing places as San Jose, the Arenal 
volcano, the INBioparque, La Fortuna waterfall and hot springs, Monteverde, Rainforest Adventures Park, 
and the Manuel Antonio National Park. 
 
Your son or daughter has been recommended for this experience by one or more of his or her teachers and is 
being personally invited to participate.  The invitation to travel with us is also extended to you as parents.  
There is limited space on the trip, and I am only inviting a select group of students, so I do hope you and 
your child will be able to join us at the upcoming meeting to learn more about this opportunity!  
 
I have chosen to travel with EF because of their reputation as the world leader in international education and 
because I know other teachers who have traveled with them.  They have been in business for almost 50 years 
and have local offices in over 50 countries throughout the world. EF guarantees the lowest prices for the 
highest quality and also offers a monthly payment plan to make the trip more affordable.  Lower pricing now 
and lower monthly payments for planning this far in advance are the main reasons we’re starting to plan 
now.  
 
We will be hosting an enrollment meeting on Tuesday, March 17 at 6:30 pm in the RMHS media center.   I 
hope you will come and learn more!  Please fill out and return the RSVP slip below to Linda 
Carrillo by the day before the meeting (Monday, March 16) If you are interested but unable to 
attend this meeting, please let me know. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
Linda Carrillo 
Spanish Teacher RMHS 
lcarrill@tcsnc.org 
 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - -Please fill out and return to Linda Carrillo- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

 
___ Yes, I plan to attend the informational meeting about Costa Rica on Tuesday, March 17 
___      I am not interested at this time. 
 

 
Student Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent / Guardian Name: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Contact number: _______________________Email: ________________________________ 
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